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Geoffrey Hodges, Chair
Dora Rapalyea
Debbie Bartz
Cemetery Trustees
John Bentley, Sexton.

Meeting Minutes June 21, 2023

Meeting: Called to order at 4:00 p.m.
Present: Trustee Chairman, Geoffrey Hodges, Absent

Trustee Secretary, Dora Rapalyea

Trustee, Debbie Bartz

Sexton, John Bentley Absent
Visitors: Rick Chandler, David Hostetler
Minutes: May 17, 2023, minutes were read and approved by the Trustees..
Old Business: A date to work at Fellows Cemetery was discussed.
New Business: Flags for Memorial Day have been paid. The Round Robin went well. The
4th and 5th grades from Salisbury and Webster Elementary Schools participated. Tours
were given by guides through the Baptist Cemetery, Museum, and Baptist Meeting
House. Refreshments were then served.
Public Comment: None
Next Meeting: July 19, 2023, 4:00 p.m. at Academy Hall
Meeting Adjourned: 4:30 pm
Respectfully Submitted,

Dora Rapalyea
Secretary, Cemetery Trustees



